
As Western New York’s leading community healthcare
institution, we place the safety and well-being of

our friends, neighbors and families as our top priority.
Therefore, ECMC is rescheduling our Springfest Gala.

ECMC Springfest Gala
Saturday, October 30, 2021

We look forward to celebrating with you in October.

Thank you for your understanding, patience and
continued support of ECMC and ECMC Foundation.


